Bonenfant, Janice

From:

Brian Blackden <bri> srianblackden@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Friday, October 9, 2020 1:42 PM

To:

* City Clerk

Subject:

Christmas Parade

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Flagged

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe]

Hi, as the parade director again this year, I would like to invite the City Council, Mayor, and City Manager to march in the 1.1 mile parade if they so desire. Is there anyway your office could help facilitate that on the City Council meeting night?

Thank you, Brian Blackden

Sent from my iPhone

Saturday, November 21, 2020

Parade will form at NH Department of Transportation parking lot on Hazen Drive. Parade will depart at 9:25 AM and proceed down Hazen Drive to Loudon Road; turn left onto Loudon Road and proceed to Canterbury Road where it will disband in the parking lot of the Concord Business Center. The following streets will be closed during the parade: Loudon Road, from Hazen Drive to Canterbury Road; and Canterbury Road.